
Dear Senior Parents,

As a celebration of our son’s high school accomplishments and friendships, the LaSalle Parent Council is

planning the annual Senior Picnic on Tuesday, May 23, 2023. The day will begin with a Mass of

Thanksgiving at La Salle High School.  The seniors will then be bussed to the K of C Sports Complex for a

day of fun, food, games and prizes.  Organized contests in sand volleyball, corn hole, wiffle ball and other

fun competitions will be on the agenda for the day.  There will also be raffles and prizes.  Lunch, treats

and drinks will be served.  This picnic is one of the many high points of the senior’s careers at La Salle.

This day is an opportunity for the class of 2023 to gather for one last time and share the camaraderie and

brotherhood they have experienced for the past four years at La Salle High School.  This event is solely

senior parent-driven and we need parents to volunteer to do many facets of coordination of the picnic.

Lunch will be provided for our volunteers.

In years past, the boys have had the opportunity to win raffle prizes, including sports and dorm-themed

baskets, gift cards and electronics.  To make this happen, we are asking each family for donations.  The

suggested amount for a monetary donation is $25.00; however, gifts in any amount are appreciated.  You

can also donate gift cards, in any amount, and larger items to be used for the raffle baskets, including

sports/event tickets or electronics.  To donate electronically, please visit

lasallehs.net/forms/2023-senior-picnic/ .  You may also send your donation to school by completing the

form below.  Please include it in the envelope along with your donation and return to the school office

marked “LPC Senior Picnic”. We are asking for all donations to be submitted or received by Thursday

April 20, 2023.

From gathering donations and items for the picnic, to setup, cleanup and helping with food and games,

many volunteers are needed to make this event a success.  If you would like to volunteer we will be

having a meeting on Tuesday March 14 at 6:30 pm in the Alumni Heritage Room.  If you’d like to

volunteer and cannot make the meeting, please contact Vicki Seng at 513-417-9600 or

sengfamily1995@gmail.com.  A sign up genius will be online in the Lancer Latest for March, April and

May.

Senior Picnic Donation Gift/Prize

Family Name _________________________________________________

Son’s Name   __________________________________________________

Phone Number ________________________________________________

Email ________________________________________________________

mailto:sengfamily1995@gmail.com

